
 

 

 

Council Meetings 
 

Agenda   Friday 4th May 2018 

 
 

Apologies for absence:  

 

Be Healthy • Start Lunchbox audit by taking a few pictures of healthy Lunchboxes 

Stay Safe • Feedback on Governors online safety questions from last week. 

• More feedback from classes on online questions that council asked. 

Enjoy and 

achieve 

 

Make a 

positive 

contribution 

 

Achieve 

economic well-

being 

 

 

Any other business:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Council Meetings 
 

Minutes   Friday 4th May 2018 

 
 

Apologies for absence:  

 

Be Healthy • Continue Lunchbox audit by taking a few pictures of healthy 

Lunchboxes 

Stay Safe • Feedback on Governors online safety questions from last week. 

(See attached sheet for feedback)    This will be given to staff at 

the next staff meeting and discussed as to what we need to follow 

up. 

• School Council to email the Governors concerned and attach the 

outcomes of their questioning and class feedback. 

Enjoy and 

achieve 

 

Make a 

positive 

contribution 

 

Achieve 

economic well-

being 

 

 

Any other business:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Online Safety - Governors Questions to School Council 

27.4.18 

 
 

Children need to recognise when they are at risk online and know what to do. 

Children need to take risks and learn that they can recover when things go wrong.  Getting help and 

resolving problems is important. Encourage children to talk to the adults in their lives about their 

online activities etc. 

 

How do they know who they are talking to? 

Children need to understand that they cannot be sure who they are talking to online.  That anyone 

could be chatting to them and pretending to be their age, their friend etc. 

 

If they come across something that they are uncomfortable or upset by they need to know what to do 

next.  They must tell an adult.  The adult wherever they are at home or school.  They can switch off 

the screen. Go away from the computer. 

 

Grooming  

If someone asks them to keep a secret.   Some of the children said they would keep it as long as it 

wasn’t a crime or could upset or hurt someone.  Children need to know that they shouldn’t be 

keeping secrets.  They are not always capable of identifying  the good secrets from the bad or the 

identity of  the person ‘chatting. with them.   

 

Children were picking out some of the major things that could happen on the internet and missing 

some of the smaller everyday occurrences that they need to be aware of.   

 

• Not giving out any personal information. 

• Being aware of the consequences of sending photos of themselves.   Not to send pictures of 

other people. 

• Not just chatting to anybody – be aware that they may not be who they said they are. 

 

They didn’t fully understand that if they join a conversation or chat that they are then part of that 

group and if someone within the group is cyberbullying etc in that conversation/chat then they are 

then involved and implicated. 

 

Need to understand the amount of time they are spending on the internet and what is too much. 

 

They must talk to adults about what they are doing and there should be some rules in place for using 

the internet.  When, where and how long. 

 

 

 


